
 

 

I bought my unit in November of 1993 and have lived here since then.   Although that seems like a long time, 
there remain quite a few residents who have been here even longer, and I think that says something about 
how strongly we feel about this property and our homes. 

I was asked to run for the Board the first time in 2001.  I did, was elected and found I enjoyed the process of 
working to help direct the operation of the property.  The first year I worked on communications, including 
the newsletter.  In my second year I served as President where part of my responsibility was to oversee 
several major components.  That was also the year of Hurricane Isabel!  After that, I happily dropped back 
into my personal life, which was easy for me as I was still working full time for the Navy Department. 

In 2013 I was asked if I would consider running again and I hesitated for a few weeks before agreeing.  My 
hesitation was primarily because I don’t seem to do things in halves.  I’m either all in….or all out.  On 
reflection, I recognized there were areas to which I wanted to draw attention.   One area was to again 
enhance communications on the property, as had long been sought by residents.  To that end I have served 
as the board liaison to the Communications Committee, and together we have created our website and 
developed a regular newsletter.  While there is still work to do, we are off to a positive start! Among other 
areas requiring focus was the property’s overall landscaping and particularly the front of the 21 building.  
For years my neighbors were told that it would be enhanced, but sadly this never seemed to happen.  Year 
after year it deteriorated until it was basically down to bare dirt.  For the past two summers we have 
enhanced this area and the project is now nearly complete.  Most residents have expressed overwhelming 
approval for the work and are enjoying the refreshed appearance of their “front yard’. 

This Board has worked very hard to maintain and upgrade our primary components and elements of our 
infrastructure in addition to improving our curb appeal and trying to update our image.  This has been 
accomplished by enhancing the common areas inside our buildings and the grounds to present a more 
vibrant, well-kept appearance.  We want to be able to compete with other condominium associations for 
potential buyers in a very difficult housing market.  Our hope is that we are beginning to see some 
improvement in the market, and we want River Towers to be positioned to take advantage of that.   

I have never run for the Board out of dissatisfaction or with a personal ‘agenda’.  On the contrary, I have run 
in each instance because I love this property and I want to see it flourish.   As owners, don’t we all have a 
vested interest here?  

I ask for your vote to allow me to the opportunity to continue the work we have begun and to meet the 
challenges that will inevitably arise.   

Thank you. 

 

Melanie R. Wallace 

Secretary, BOD 


